

January Club Hours

The Club will be closed for the month of January with the exception of Take Out orders on Fridays & Saturdays from 3-6pm beginning the weekend of January 8th.

Subject to Change.

We are planning to re-open the clubhouse on Friday February 5.

Grille Room Hours

The Grille Room will be open for unattended use on Tuesdays & Thursdays from 11:00 am-4:00 pm during the month of January.

There will be no food or beverage service available.

and the building will be locked at 4:00 pm

Office Hours

Tuesday-Friday 9:00 am- 4:00 pm

Golf Course

The Golf Course and carts will be available during the month as long as the temperature is above 40 degrees, there is no snow on the ground, and there is no precipitation.

Call the Club office to check on course availability.

Sunday Brunch
Will resume February 7th, 2021



Mark your calendars for Saturday, February 13th for our Valentine's Dinner! Please be on the lookout for further details to follow!

Hello GCC Family,

It has been ten months now since the country, mostly shut down due to COVID-19. In that time, maybe you've had socially distanced walks with friends, dined out-doors over the summer, and probably spent way too much time on Zoom and other electronics. But, despite our best efforts, it's fair to say that 2020 has been a year of isolation for the vast majority of people. That's been really hard to cope with—and only got harder during the holiday season as many follow the CDC advice to stay home and not gather with family and friends. We hope everyone had a safe holiday. It looks like 2021 is working hard to distribute the vaccine for this pandemic. Of course, it's by choice to get it from what I'm told. I'm glad the front-line workers are the priority. Perhaps we can start to get back to some normalcy.

At the time of this publication going out, I'm hoping to continue with the To-go menu for Fridays and Saturday throughout the month of January. As you may be aware, we are working on some projects. These projects include carpet in the clubhouse and the work on the golf course Bunkers and trees. The club staff is excited to get back to work to make the entire 2021 season a huge success. The TEAM (together everyone achieves more) concept is full steam ahead. We look forward to welcoming everyone back Friday February 5th and please mark your calendars for the Valentine Dinner on the 13th. Until then, see you at your club.

Jay





Happy Birthday!

Your family here at Greensburg Country Club would like to help you celebrate a new year.

In honor of your birthday, we invite you to enjoy an entrée on us. Simply make a reservation during your birthday month and present your letter that you receive in the mail!

Please use your birthday coupon in the month of February, due to the club being closed in January

Happy Belated Birthday to anyone that we missed in last months newsletter!

If we have missed anybody's Birthday, please let us know. We use the Clubs database for the

Birthday information, sometimes this is incomplete. Please let the office know if we miss you and we will include you in the following month and make sure you receive a birthday coupon.

Thank you for your continued support of the Club!

Food and Beverage Minimums/January Takeout option

Just as a reminder: All Golf, Founders and Pool members have a quarterly Food and Beverage minimum requirement associated with their membership. The requirement is \$150 per quarter. We are currently in the fourth quarter of the F&B Minimum requirements. The fourth quarter is December 2020-February 2021.

As a change for January, we will be open for takeout every Friday and Saturday in January from 3 P.M.-6 P.M with the exception of New Year's weekend. You can preorder during the week by calling the office between 9 A.M. and 4 P.M. Tuesday-Friday. You can also order your takeout between the hours of 3 P.M. and 6P.M. on Friday and Saturday. We do recommend preordering your Takeout orders.

Menus and specials will be sent out via email weekly.



P.O. Box 964
Greensburg, PA 15601
Phone: (724)837-1810
Fax: (724)837-1811
www.greensburgcc.com
ok@greensburgcc.com

Greensburg Country Club would like to extend a warm welcome to all it's new members and their families that joined in 2020!

Amy MacMannis, Jason Rigby, Robert Fejes, Aaron Garber, Joseph Brennan, Joe Antrilli, James Lichtenstein, Daniel Maier, Michael Zappone, Barry Zulisky, Robert Burtner, Stefano Italiano, Evan Anthony, Robert Price Jr, Michael Robb, Daniel McGregor, Patrick Haines, Kevin Laskowski, Roy Bodnar, Tom Dias DMD, Michele Belak, Dr. Thomas Cline, Cory Hoffman, Jim Biondi, Jonathan Tedesco, Cathy Kindel, Kevin Husband, Trist Hanely, Rodger Searfoss, Steven Habershaw, Beverly Stewart, Matthew Williams, Allison Hunter, Teri McCort, Karl Jacob, Sandra Bove, Judd Pittler, Dennis Sevin, Daniel DeStephen, Jim Nesser, Ryan Huet, Matthew Werner, Mark Sailor, Carson Seaman, Nelson Mayer II, Jeremy Frisko, Brian Berry Jr, Michael Gentile, David Iannuzzo, Eric Rehak, Kristin Burke, Joshua Dennis, Tammy Cutshall, Donald Maury, Dianne Progl, Tracee Rain, Leslie Dahl, Jacquelyn Kuykendall, Derek Kassimer, Matthew Miller, Ken Crawford, John Morrison, Jordan Yates, Michael Zappone, Mark Kociubinski, Richard Crawford, Charles Cameron, Sean Sullivan, Brian Uran, Tom Pitzer, Brent Colston, David Colwell, Sherry Hamilton, Charles Cline, Jesse Boddicker, Brandon Farrell, Sandra Mazur, Paul Bush, Thomas Huey, Julian Kovacs, Daniel Segarra, Gregory Walker

There may be a few names left off due to secrecy requirements. Shhhhh...